
12th June 2023

Dear Parents,

I would like to share some staffing updates with you.

Last week the staff and pupils were delighted to welcome Mrs Paige Whitmore back to school after
her maternity leave and we are also looking forward to the return of Mrs Hannah Twigge in July.

At the end of the summer term we will be saying goodbye to Miss Kate Butler and Mr Simon and
Mrs Susannah Bennett.

Miss Butler is moving to Horsham and Mr and Mrs Bennett, along with their children Eleanor and
James, are relocating to Milton Keynes.

Whilst I am very sad to be losing such valued members of the Edenhurst community, I am delighted
that they will be staying within the Bellevue family of schools. Miss Butler will be joining
Farlington School and Mr and Mrs Bennett will be teaching at The Webber Independent School.

I am also pleased to inform you that Miss Amelia Gibbons has successfully completed her PGCE
placement year and will be leaving us to embark on her teaching career.

Over the summer break, Miss Hannah Knight is getting married, and will return to us in September
as Mrs Barker.

Discussions are underway and we are in the final stages of appointing Class Teachers and Form
Tutors for the next academic year. I will share this information with you over the next couple of
weeks ahead of the Transition Morning on Monday 10th July.

Kind regards,

Mrs Emma Mousley
Headteacher


